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ALICE Letter and training
Later this week ICS will practice its Active Intruder drill with the Monmouth Police Department. I

have attached an informational letter that all ICS parents should review, especially if you are new to
ICS. We participate in this drill yearly to prepare our students in the case we have an intruder in our
building and is appropriate for all ages. I pray daily that this preparation never has to be used, but in

today’s world you can never be too safe.  Please know I am here to answer any questions that you may
have so please do not hesitate to contact me.

ICS Music Trivia is Back!!
Alright STOP! Collaborate and listen, ICS is back with a Music Competition! That’s right, the ICS Music Trivia

is back after a two year hiatus. Put your favorite group of music lovers together to compete in a Music Trivia
Battle!  The cost per team is $100 and can consist of up to 10 members. Test your knowledge and let’s celebrate
good times, c’mon! This event will take place at the Monmouth Country Club on Saturday, October 15th. Doors
open at 5:30 and the competition starts at 6:30!  Forms will come home with your student next week or you can

use this link to purchase your table
ICSMusicTrivia2022.givesmart.com

Email ccmcvey@immaculate-conception.net with any questions.

Season Passes
This year Immaculate Conception School will be offering Season passes for individual sporting seasons as well

as an all season sports pass. All passes exclude any tournaments hosted at ICS. The pricing is as follows:
Girls Basketball Season Pass - $27 for 1 adult, $18 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $9 for 1 student

Boys Basketball Season Pass - $24 for 1 adult, $12 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $12 for 1 student pass
Volleyball Season Pass - $27 for 1 adult, $18 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $18 for 1 student

All Season Pass - $75 for 1 adult, $45 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $45 for 1 Student
Passes can be purchased in the school office. If you have any questions please contact the school office.

**ICS Mums Fundraiser extended**
Thank you to all ICS families who sold mums! We have less than 100 (of 890) left to sell. We have

extended the sale one more week. Sell mums to your family and friends and pick them up across
the street, behind the school in the fenced yard. ~ Sept. 19-23 from 7:30-8:30am and 2:30-3:30pm
At this time, we have pink, white, orange, and purple Amish grown mums for $20 a piece. When

you are finished selling mums, please turn in the order sheet to the office so we can track your Fair
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Share points. Thank you so much for your help with this ICS Fall fundraiser. Text Cece McVey at
309.337.7069 or email ccmcvey@immaculate-conception.net with any questions or if you need

special arrangements or pick up times.

MEAT STICK PICK UP
Mr. Jeff  Hankes at Thrushwood Farms is busy filling our biggest order ever! Together, we have

sold an entire pallet of meat sticks! That’s over 2,900 meat sticks or 1,400 lbs!
Anticipated pick up will be Friday, September 23, 2022. More info via text message will come next

week. Thank you, Trojans!

Safe Environment for Parent Volunteers
It’s great to be able to have families come into the school and help with children’s room parties, volunteering,

and chaperoning field trips. Which means it is time to get your required forms completed for the dioceses.
Please remember you will need to create an account CMGConnect to register, complete the “Safe Environment
Training '', fill out a CANTS background check and criminal background check through Selection. There is a $6

processing charge plus fees for each selection background check that each participant will be responsible for.
These are all requirements by the Diocese to be involved with the children.

If you have already created an account please login to see if you are missing any required features or if any
training features have expired. These things need to be completed before you can volunteer.  If you are

interested or have any questions please contact Mrs. Simmons at fsimmons@immaculate-conception.net.
A volunteer folder with a requirement checklist and additional forms and information is available in the school

office.

2022-23 Fair Share Agreement are NOW DUE
You can print a PDF copy by logging into FACTSIS and clicking on the Resource Documents.  If you do not

have access to print, please contact the office and we will get you a copy.  Fair Share is to aid in keeping tuition
rates down, to offset fundraising costs, and to build our school community through involvement in school

activities. The points are tracked through your FACTS financial accounts.  The 300 points will be invoiced and
throughout the year deductions will be credited to your “Fair Share” account for contributions you have made.
In May, if you have not met your 300 obligation, the balance is due to the school in the dollar value and will be

deducted out of your account on May 31, 2023.
If you haven’t completed an agreement, please take time now to fill it out and return to the school office by

September 23, 2022. If we do not receive these past due agreements those families will be assessed 50 extra
penalty points to earn or pay.

Medical requirements reminder
If you have a student that is new to our school.  Please be reminded that we need a copy of the official county
Birth Certificate and a current School Physical Examination.  A dental exam is required for Kindergarten, 2nd

Grade & 6th Grade.  Eye exams are required for Kindergarten before October 15th. Students entering
Kindergarten or 6th grade are required to have a school physical by their family physician by October 15th.

Also, if your student needs an inhaler or takes a required medication prescribed from a doctor, we will need to
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have this information from their doctor. Permission for Administration of Medication

Save the date!
ICS Trunk or Treat and Chili Dinner will be October 28!

Attachments: ALICE Parent letter,

September Lunch School Academic Calendar Church Bulletin
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